
Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 

Our first full week as a school with two year groups!   Year 1 were delighted to meet their new
friends at lunchtime as they shared the hall space to eat lunch together.  Reception were
interested to meet some of their older peers too!

It has been a pleasure to meet our new Reception children - they have settled straight to learning
and have been showing us how they write their name.  We have also been impressed with the
way they have been expressing themselves in their ‘show and tell’ sessions; telling us all about
their families!  What a busy week! 

Year 1's Big Bang Day was a success with beans planted in their own mini greenhouses - we hope
that the beans will grow as they explore the story of Jack and the Beanstalk and compare that to
Jim and the Beanstalk pointing out the similarities and differences!

Thank you everybody for your support - we all wish you a wonderful weekend.  

LIME WOOD PRIMARY
NEWSLETTER

13TH  SEP TEMBER  2024  -  I S SUE  41

Lime Wood Primary

limewood_wood_primary

@LimeWoodWAT

Sign of the Week 
This week’s sign is

Good Morning

Don’t forget to give this a
try at home.

http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT
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Reception What a fabulous first week - the children have been amazing and their
descriptions of their families during Show & Tell has been fantastic.

Thank you to everyone for sharing your family photos.  This has really
helped us to get to know the children well!

Literacy - Name Writing 

Expressive Arts & Design 
Self Portraits 

Our unique handprints

Cutting Skills 

Physical 
Development 

Sand Play 

Role Play
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Year 1

The children enjoyed planting their beans
in their own mini greenhouses - they are

looking forward to seeing them grow.

They also made recreated their
own allotments as they explore

and find out what they could
grow.

The children have been exploring
their core texts and digging deeper

into the characters.

They have also written
their own bean diaries! 

Golden Harp
making! 
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Hundred Acre Wood 
99.3%

Neverwood Forest
98.8% 

ATTENDANCE
We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

Whole school, Year to date: 97.6 %

Please speak to us if we can help with any 
attendance matters.  We are here to help. 

Faraway Tree  
99.1%

Baobab Tree 
97.5% 

SAFEGUARDING

We will be recognising CODING WEEK this week. 

18th September 2024 - SEND Parent Session 
Meet with Miss Ingrams & Mrs Gregory.  Come to the front office -
9am

19th September 2024 - Reception Parents are invited to our
Phonics Information Session.  Come and find out about your child’s
learning.

20th September 2024 - Talk Boost session. Invited parents only.  
Come to the front office - 9am

25th September 2024 - PTFA Meeting - all welcome.  3.30pm. 

27th September - Cakes & Sharing in aid of Macmillan Cancer Care 
From 3pm. 

TEAMWORK      RESPECT      KINDNESS      PRIDE      CURIOSITY  

VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN BOOK

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK
Reception - Alaia, Zayn, Sienna & Sonny 
Year 1 - Kingsley, Rubi,  Gabriel & Ethan 

We have all felt feelings of PRIDE in the way that
the Reception children have started and settled into

their new school this week.  We are also proud of
Y1 and how they have been conducting themselves!

Miss Ingrams is our 
Designated

Safeguarding 
Lead 

Mrs Holdsworth is
our Deputy
Designated

Safeguarding Lead 

Reception - Xavier, Feliz, 
Anaiah, Jayden

Year 1 - Jemi, Louis, Preston 
& Wren 

ORACY
Last year our school was selected to take

part in an Oracy Project  Over the course of
the year we will share information about
our strategies and teaching and learning

linked to Oracy. 

One strategy we are implementing this
term is to ask children to put their thumbs
to their chest instead of putting their hands

up!  Can you practice at home?
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COMMUNITY  

GOVERNOR SPOTLIGHT

We would like to introduce Daniel Davies as our Staff Governor for Limewood Primary
School. Daniel has been a valued member of the Woodland Academy Trust for 13 years,
bringing extensive experience and dedication to his work.

He began his career at Northumberland Heath Primary School, where he worked for 8 years,
initially as a Reception teacher and EYFS Phase Leader, and later in Key Stage Two. He then
became a Trust-wide Assistant Head Teacher for Pupil Entitlement, focusing on personal
development, MFL, Art and DT, and Computing across all our schools.

Currently, Daniel serves as the Trust Digital Lead, promoting the use of technology in
education and removing barriers to learning. He is passionate about creativity in education
and is committed to helping every child develop new skills and discover their unique
potential.

Do you shop at
ASDA?

Have you
signed up?

So far we have
raised £64!

Join in!
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PTFA   

Don’t miss out...Keep up to date with all
our latest news!

Do you have time to volunteer?  Would you like to help our
school with fundraising and events?  The PTFA would love to
hear from you.  Contact them to register your interest
ptfalwp@gmail.com and find out more on our website!

Alternatively join them for their next meeting on 25th
September at 3.30pm - come to the main office. 

@LimeWoodWAT

https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/LimeWoodWAT

